
To the Organization for the Reconstruction of the Communist Party of Greece 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 
We send our revolutionary greetings to the Greek students who have waged a mass 
resistance against the offences of the Greek bourgeoisie on the educational system in the 
country. The glorious struggle of the Greek students is inspiring the student movements 
all over the world. Our Party expresses its support for the mass movement of the students 
in Greece. We strongly denounce the brutal police attacks on the students’ 
demonstrations.  
 
Dear Comrades, 
We are outraged by the attempts of the Greek Ministry of Education to privatize the 
universities and the educational system. The revision of the Article 16 of the Greek 
Constitution that gives every citizen the right to free education is an attack on the entire 
Greek society and deserves a mass response. The abolishment of the “University Asylum” 
is an attempt to suppress the students’ political activities and their involvement in the life 
of their country. The proposed educational changes by the Greek government are aimed 
at establishing a new model of employment that is more profitable for the capitalist 
bourgeoisie and are designed to transform the universities to profit-making institutions.  
 
Dear Comrades,  
The anti-popular measures proposed by the reactionary government of Greece are part of 
world-wide capitalist offences of the bourgeoisie on the masses and are demanded by the 
imperialist identities such as the World Trade Organization. These measures must be 
crushed, as they were in France, by the resolute struggles of the people. The shiny 
struggles of the Greek students have won the hearts of progressive and revolutionary 
forces of the world. We stand with the students’ demand to abolish the entire package of 
changes that are proposed by the Greek government.  We salute the struggle of the Greek 
students and express the solidarity of the Iranian working class, students, and of the 
women with the combatant Greek students. 
 
Glory to the Struggle of the Greek Students! 
Long Live the Solidarity between the Iranian People and the People of Greece! 
 
The Party of Labour of Iran (Toufan) 
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